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Karen Marie Moland

University of Bergen

2019/609 “Palliative care services in Nkhoma District of rural Malawi: Exploring experiences of
providers and care receipients”

Haraldsplass Hospital has in collaboration with the Ministry of Health, Malawi, started a project to develop
palliative care competence and services in Nkhoma District in rural Malawi. The project was supported by
Fredskorpset in the initial phase and is now supported by several actors Side 3 av 11 including Lovisenberg
Hospital. Haraldsplass Hospital contacted Centre for International Health to recruit master students to do
research on the project components. The project that we now subit to REK for ethical clearance is developed
in close collaboration with Haraldsplass Hospital and in agreement with their partner in Malawi, located at
Nkohoma District Hospital.

We can confirm that the project 2019/609 “Palliative care services in Nkhoma District of rural Malawi:
Exploring experiences of providers and care receipients”, is approved by the regulatory committee for
research and ethics (REC north).

Best regards

Veronica Sørensen 
senioradvicer

 

 


